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Assisted Living 

Long Term Care 

Final Thoughts 

 

WHEN YOU FOCUS ON THE GOOD, THE GOOD GETS BETTER. – Abraham Hicks 

We enter into this week without another confirmed case of COVID-19 

within Long Term Care and Assisted Living. We continue to require 

employees to perform hand hygiene upon entrance, have temperatures 

monitored, and to wear a mask at all times in the facility. Residents 

continue to have their temperatures and oxygen levels monitored 

throughout the day.  

We will be sending out this newsletter weekly with updates. After 

COVID-19 we will go to a monthly newsletter.  

 
 

 

Staying Connected 
 

We have many ways for families to 

stay connected: 

 Video Chats 

 Phone Calls 

 Window Visits 

 

Notify Life Enhancment Staff of how 

you would like to stay connected, and 

they will assist in making sure that you 

are able to visit with our residents. 

 

We do ask during window visits that 

windows stay closed unless visitors 

and residents both wear a mask and are 

at least six feet apart.  

 

 



 

  

Keeping Busy. 
This is a busy week in Assisted 

Living. Residents are helping to 

make signs for the family cruise 

on May 15th. They are also very 

ready for summer time, so on 

Wednesday we will be “going” to 

Margaritville in our doorways.    

Residents will also be participating in WII 

bowling this week. We will be following social 

distancing and infection control protocols. 

All residents have been offered the chance to 

wear a mask. 

We continue to go outside on nice days and  

are working on staying active. 

 

 

Don’t forget our 
to come out for 
the HPRV and 

Assisted Living 
Cruise on May 
15th! 

Assisted Living News 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



  

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

  

 

 



 

 

  Long Term Care 

 May 11th 

Balloon Lift Off 

 

May 12th 

Banana Splits  

 

May 13th 

Watermelon Feed 

 
 

Willow River 
Dementia 
Neighborhood 

We are continuing to 

celebrate Nursing  

Home Week. Staff is 

assisting residents in 

making signs for the 

cruise on Friday. We are 

hoping the weather is in 

our favor. The residents 

are working on crafts 

and different games in 

their rooms.  Due to the 

weather at the beginning 

of this week, the 

walking club was not 

able to go outside so we 

roomercised (room 

exercise).  

Our Nursing Home Week kicked off on 

Monday May 11th with a balloon lift 

off. Mother Nature was not on our 

team, so staff released the balloons 

while the residents watched. 

 

We are continuing on with our 

Nursing Home Week activities. We 

are all getting super excited for 

Friday and the HPRV and Assisted 

Living Cruise. We are hoping to see 

as many of you as possible. Details 

about the cruise are below.  

 

We want everyone to know during 

these activites we will keep resident 

safety in mind and follow 

guidelines set forth by the CDC.  

 

 

 

Mother’s Day and Balloon Lift Off 

 

 

May 14th 

Tie-Dye T-Shirts 

Outdoor Games 

 

May 15th 

HPRV Cruise 

Resident BBQ 

 

 

 
 

HPRV and AL Cruise 

Friday May 15th  

Meet at the parking lot 

behind Dollar General at 

10:50am. Someone will be 

there to guide the direction 

of the cruise. We ask that 

everyone please keep CDC 

recommendations of social 

distancing in mind during 

this cruise.   

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Finding An Agent That’s Right For You 

thoughts... final 

We would like to wish 

all Mothers a very 

happy and fun filled 

Mother’s Day! 

 

Have A Safe And Fun Memorial Day 

Contact Us: 
620-355-7836   

607 Court Place Lakin, Ks 67860 

www.kearnycountyhospital.com 

 

 
 

High Plains Retirement Village and 

Assisted Living. 

         

Questions or Concerns? Please Contact Us: 

 

Mary Chipley, Director of Nursing 

mchipley@kearnycountyhospital.com 

 

Dawn Hernandez, ADON and MDS 

Coordinator 

dmhernandez@kearnycountyhospital.com 

 

Shamay Smith, Resident Care Coordinator 

ssmith@kearnycountyhospital.com 

 

Miranda Barrera, Life Enhancement Director, 

Willow River Dementia Neighborhood 

wractivities@kearnycountyhospital.com 

 

Adeline Perez, Life Enhancement Director, 

Cherry Creek Restorative Neighborhood 

aperez@kearnycountyhospital.com 

 

Connie Cummings, Assisted Living 

Coordinator 

ccummings@kearnycountyhospital.com 

 

Hanna Randolph, Assisted Living Activities 

hrandolph@kearnycountyhospital.com 
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